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Has there any change in circumstance or facts surrounding the issue of 
Generation Classification since either the 1993 Cost of Service 
Methodology Hearing or the 2002 Board Order justifying re-opening of 
those issues? 

 

Response: 

EES Consulting has not seen any particular changes in facts surrounding Generation 
Classification for NLH but have seen changes and trends in the treatment of this issue in 
other jurisdictions. As this is our first opportunity to provide assistance to the Board, it 
was our duty to report our experience and professional opinion related to this matter. 
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